
December 18, 2020 

Next Monday and Tuesday will be a regularly scheduled school day using our hybrid model.  The 

Chautauqua County Department of Health has completed the necessary contact tracing.  If your 

child(ren) need to be quarantined, you would have received a phone call from the school and/or the 

county.   

Just to repeat…school will be in session on Monday and Tuesday.  We will see everyone then. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding.”   


